
2019 Louisiana Forestry Commission 
 

Meeting Dates 
 
 

March 12TH, 2019 
To be held at LDAF Headquarters in Baton Rouge, LA 
 
The meeting originally scheduled for March 12th, 2019 has been CANCELLED.  The next upcoming 
meeting will be held on June 11th, 2019 and will be held at LDAF Headquarters in Baton Rouge, LA 
 
 

THIS NOTICE CONTAINS A TENTATIVE SCHEDULE WITH DATES AND 
LOCATIONS.  THIS INFORMATION MAY BE REVISED PRIOR TO A MEETING 
AND WILL BE POSTED ACCORDINGLY.  


